September 2025
My name is                             and I am a member of the Finance Council for St. Thomas More Parish. Please allow me to take a few minutes of your time to give you a recap of the financial year which ended recently. The fiscal year ran from July 1, 2024 to June 30, 2025. In many ways our parish is blessed and continues to be blessed by the generosity and commitment of so many people. This past year saw the fruition of all the hard work that continues under Fr Mike’s leadership.


The Envision Campaign had a target of $3.5 million with a pledge of $3.1 million.  As of June 30, 2025 $2.3 million has been collected, and the expenses are $1.4 million.
At this time, we have collected close to 75% of the pledge amount.  With this money, St. Thomas More has been able to make several improvements to our Parish.
· All the buildings on the Campus have received a new roof, gutters, downspouts, and window maintenance.

· A cry room was added to the Gathering space.

· The Heat/Air system in the church and parish hall has been updated and completed.

· The sound system in the church has been enhanced and updated with new technology.

· The chairs in the Church have been updated with new cushions.

· New software has been added to enhance our HVAC and outdoor lighting system.

· The first and second of a three-phase contribution have been issued to St. Mary School System.  Our cumulative contribution is dependent on the total amounts received at the end of the campaign.

St. Thomas More’s Operating income and expenses for the year minus EnVision income and expenses are as follows:

Total Income:    $1.6 Million
Total Expenses: $1.7 Million
This left a shortfall or deficit of approximately $100,000. Collection income is down and expenses continue to increase; primarily due to the economy. During campaign events, such as EnVision, it is more important than ever that all parishioners continue to donate to the church’s regular collection to the best of their abilities. The EnVision expenditures that occur are above and beyond the normal every day expenses of the church. Ordinary expenses include parish events (coffee & donuts, vacation bible school, parish picnic, bible studies, and more) plus utilities, maintenance, salaries and grounds, etc. 

As we look ahead, we are grateful for every member of our parish family. Thank you for sharing your time, talent, and treasure, and for the many ways you continue to strengthen our church.

Current year financial reports can be found on the church website. Thank you.



